
 

 

24th June 2022 

Survey Feedback 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you so much to those of you who found time to complete our recent family survey. 

We all really appreciate your comments. 

I would like to share some feedback with you: 100% of respondents either agreed or 

strongly agreed that their child felt safe at school; no-one responded to say their child was 

unhappy at school and everyone said they would ‘recommend this school to another parent’ 

(with 4% agreeing and 96% strongly agreeing with that statement!).   

In a similar pupil survey we have completed recently, again, all children felt safe in school 

and all children either agreed or strongly agreed that ‘There is an adult in school to talk to if 

I have a problem’. All children agreed that ‘Children get rewards and praise for good 

behaviour’ and we had a similarly high response from children as families that they would 

recommend Bowling Green Academy to a friend moving into the area.  

While the majority of parent responses were pleased with our extra-curricular offer, some 

commented about increasing our additional provision and we have acted on this promptly. 

Mrs Deighton and I have contacted popular clubs that the school has used previously to run 

from September, as well as some new options for autumn term and beyond. We also hope 

to continue with our varied sports clubs and events, which this year have ranged from 

frisbee to fencing and archery.  

We were all delighted to read your positive comments about some new initiatives and 

changes the school has made over the past 18 months. I agree wholeheartedly - Bowling 

Green Academy is certainly a positive place to be, as shown in our recent Family and Pupil 

Surveys, and as echoed in our Staff Survey also. We have a fantastic, highly skilled, well-

valued staff team who our children respect and are always thrilled to please.  

It remains a pleasure to lead our school from strength to strength and I sincerely mean it 

when I thank you all for your continued support.  

Have a wonderful weekend,  

 

Jamie Stuttard 

Principal 

Bowling Green Academy 

 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

